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Texas Board of Medical Radiologic Technology suspends Daingerfield MRT 

 
On December 16, 2016, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Board of Medical Radiologic 
Technology temporarily suspended, without notice, the Texas medical radiologic technologist 
license of Justin Lloyd Stricklin, MRT, after determining his continuation in the practice of 
medical radiologic technology poses a continuing threat to public welfare. The suspension was 
effective immediately. 
 
The Board panel found that following an incident at Mr. Stricklin’s former practice location, he 
was arrested by the Allen Police Department for indecency with a child/sexual contact. The 
alleged assault occurred while Mr. Stricklin was working in his capacity as a medical radiologic 
technologist, taking an x-ray of the victim’s knee.  
 
A temporary suspension hearing with notice will be held as soon as practicable with 10 days' 
notice to Mr. Stricklin, unless the hearing is specifically waived by Mr. Stricklin. 
 
The temporary suspension remains in place until the Board takes further action. 
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